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We Need Your Help
to Open Our Doors!

 
We're in a mad dash right

now to open our doors this
month if possible!

 
The cost of the remodel
almost doubled due to

inflation, right in the middle
of our progress, leaving us

in a tough spot. 
 

We aren't giving up, but
these costs are pushing

back our project
considerably. 

 
If you want to see us open

in time for the Spooky
Season, please donate or

share our fundraising
information!



Lil Paws for the
Cause

 
September 10th, 2022

11am-12:30pm &
12:30-2pm

 
Our custom cat stools are

ready for a paint job, and we
want your little ones help!

 
Children 14 and under are
invited with an adult to put

their paw print on our cafe's
history!!

 
All are welcome, but space is
extremely limited, so reserve

your spot meow on our
website!

 
Join us for snacks,

refreshments, raffles and a
sneak peek at what we have

been up to!
 



Explore Our Social
Medias

 
Did you know we have a
page on all major Social

Media sites?
 

Make sure you like and
subscribe to all our

pages so you never miss
out on our updates! As

we get closer to opening,
we're going to be having
lots of fun and want to

share it with you!
 

Don't forget to to
interact with our posts to

appease the algorithm
overlords! 



The Prettiest Kitties
Only Wear Purrada

 
Today marks one month

since we launched Purrada
Merch, and we're so humbled
by the outpouring of support

that's come our way! 
 

A continued thanks for you
patience as we find our

footing and best streamline
of things. 

 
We know that shipping costs
are going threw the roof right
now, so we're now offering a

Pick Up option for local
orders as a way to keep costs
low for our customers. And
drop off for a small fee as
well. (Based in location)

 
Keep an eye out for our

upcoming fall shirt designs!
 



Show Me Your Kitties
 

Have you seen our limited
edition "Show Me Your

Kitties" Fundraising Merch
yet?

 
We had this one of a kind
design created by a local

artist and is guaranteed to
bring a smile to your face!

 
Support our cafe opening

and get a funny shirt in
return! 

 
Now available as a Tank

Top ($20), T-Shirt ($25), or
Baseball shirt ($30)!

 
If you are a local artist and

interested in working with us -
email: info@baristacatscafe.com



www.baristacatscafe.com 

ANNOUNCMENTS/
UPDATES

 
We are working hard on
getting our doors open.

Currently our floors have
been leveled and will be fully
laid by weekend, painting is

complete (excluding the final
touches on the mural) and
demo has begun on some

interior walls. 
We are grateful for the
continued support and

contributions received. It has
helped tremendously! 

 
IMPORTANT DATES

 
September 13th,2022
BaristaCats Café will be on

NBC 15's morning show LIVE
with Phoebe Murray out of
Madison!  Then going LIVE

from FACEBOOK as and
exclusive.. DON'T MISS THIS! 

 
 

 

Keeping My Paws On
The Keyboard w/

Kittens Quill
 

Ups, Downs, ins and please
just shut your mouths...

 
I have learned by this point in

the game to take a lot of
things with a grain of salt.

Smile, bare cheek and move
along. Especially working in
customer service. It is what I
do best most of  the time. 

 However, lately I have found
it more and more difficult.
And I am not sure if its my

lack of patience, or perhaps
my lack of tolerance when it

come to pushing boundaries.
Boundaries of myself and of
others. Because there is a
fine line sometimes, and I

don't think we always realize
it's too late... (read more)

 
 
 

 


